
From: Soura, Christian
To: Mike Shealy <MikeShealy@scsenate.gov>

Date: 9/12/2012 1:51:04 PM
Subject: RE: PEBA Question

                Not sure they’ve announced it yet, but it’ll be Art Bjontegard.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Mike Shealy [mailto:MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 10:38 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: PEBA Question
 
Christian – Has the Governor designated the interim chair of PEBA among her 3 appointees yet?  Thanks,  Mike S.
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